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THE PRIME MINISTER 2 February 1988

Dear Charlie,

Thank you so much for sending me the Reverend Simpson's

Laughter Lines. It was a kind thought and they are indeed

very amusing - and it is heartening to think that they are

published in such a good cause.

Denis joins me in sending warm good wishes to you and to

Carol.

Yours ever,

Margaret

His Excellency the Honourable Charles H. Price II

LPO


